
Pembina is  recruit ing for i ts  new  

Operator Training Program

We are seeking candidates to join the program and train 
for employment at the Prince Rupert Terminal, Pembina’s 
propane export terminal located on Watson Island.

This is a paid program and it will run from late September 2019 
to May 2020. Graduates of the Operator Training Program 
will have the skills necessary to apply for permanent operator 
opportunities at Pembina’s Prince Rupert Terminal.

You are invited to one of the listed sessions to learn about the 
program and have an interview. Come find out if this program is 
right for you. 

The information session will provide:
   • Overview of Operator Training Program
   • Informal interviews for potential candidates
   • Discussion of future roles that will be available in 2019/20
   • Opportunity to meet the Terminal Manager

A short list of candidates will be selected for formal interviews. 
Formal interviews will be conducted June 3 – 5, 2019.

**Please bring your updated resume to the information session.

Day 1 | Drop-in information session
Monday, May 13, 2019
6 - 8 pm

Rotating presentation starting at 6 pm with Q&A 

(some informal one-on-one interviews)

Location: 105, 515-3rd Avenue West, Prince Rupert 

Day 2 | Drop-in information session
Tuesday, May 14, 2019
9 - 11 am

Rotating presentation starting at 9 am with Q&A  

(some informal one-on-one interviews)

Location: 105, 515-3rd Avenue West, Prince Rupert 

For more information, email us at:  
propaneterminal@pembina.com

www.pembina.com


